(HICAGD MED
FILMING NOTICE

Universal Televison LLC will be filming scenes for the series titled “CHICAGO MED in
your neighborhood on:

WEDNESDAY JANUARY 8™ —
FRIDAY JANUARY 10"

In order to film scenes for the show and conduct our work we will be implementing a -
road closure on Gracy Road:

ROAD CLOSURE

ON GRACY ROAD FROM TUESDAY
JAN 7" THROUGH FRIDAY JAN 10t

We have been given permission from the Village of Prairie Grove and will have the
assistance of the Prairie Grove Police Department to conduct the closure on Gracy
Road from 1/7 = 1/10. The road will be NOT be fully closed to local traffic/residents at
any time. We appreciate your patience and understanding while we conduct our work.

If you have any questions, concerns or special needs, PLEASE CONTACT:

Location Manager On-Site Contact
Adam Boor (630) 564 -9554 Dustin Schoenfeld (224) 565 - 5427

Permits and traffic control, are being coordinated through the Village of Prairie Grove
and the Prairie Grove Police Department . We will NOT block driveways, loading zones,
fire hydrants, bus stops or disabled parking zones.

Thank you!



